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Grand Knight's Message 

 

Brother Knights, Sister Columbiettes, Reverend Fathers, Family and Friends,  
 

Welcome to the Season of Lent, a 40-day season of fasting, prayers and almsgiving as we all prepare for the Resurrection 
of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. 
 

I am inviting you to join us as we march in the Bergen County St. Patrick’s Parade on March 10, 2024. We will line up on 
East Englewood and Washington avenues at 1:45 PM. Dress warm as it is usually a cold day. We will then gather at the 
council for some corned beef and adult beverages. Also in March will be our Annual Irish Night, held on March 23, 2024 
at 7:00 pm. Music by Mike and Noreen, dancers from the Early-McLoughlin School of Irish dan will be on hand for your 
entertainments. A flyer is attached with this newsletter.  
 

Our own Mike Rowley will be biking his way across France to join up with the American Special Children’s Pilgrimage Group 
(ASCPG). ASCPG is an organization founded by our own Gerry Flood that takes special needs children to Lourdes France at 
no cost to their parents. All money raised for this goes directly to ASCPG, see the attached flyer. The council is a proud 
contributor to ASCPG and we wish Mike safe riding through the ups and downs of France. If you would like any prayer 
intentions to be brought before our Mother, Mary, send them to the Council before Friday March 15, 2024 and Mike will 
deliver them to the Grotto in Lourdes. Please note that all intentions are private and never opened, they are delivered to 
the grotto and burned each evening.  You may also bring your intentions to Tommy Fox’s in Bergenfield who are hosting 
a send-off party for Mike on Friday March 15th starting at 7 pm.  See details in the attached flyer.    
 

April brings our Annual Shake the Can drive, so when you get a call from the Drive chairman, Steve Martin, please offer to 
give a couple of hours to collect monies for Special Needs children. Two hours is all we ask, and I hope we can depend on 
you. 
 

Stay well my friends, warmer weather is coming. Until then, MAY YOU ALWAYS FIND THREE WELCOMES IN LIFE, IN A 
GARDEN DURING SUMMER, AT A HEARTH DURING WINTER AND IN THE HEARTS OF FRIENDS THROUGHOUT ALL YOUR 
YEARS.   
 

God Bless you all! 
 

Chuck Hollis, Grand Knight, FDD  
 

Chaplain’s Message: LENT- A Second Chance 
 

Sadly, many look at Lent in a negative light. They focus on a “painful” journey of abstinence, fasting and sacrifice. What a 
shame. What a loss to see not only the power in these disciplines, but the beauty of them to bring us salvation. 
 

Have you ever thought of Lent as a yearly second chance? Each year the Church gives us six weeks to take a long, loving 
look at our lives to see if our values and priorities are in line with God’s desires for us. Since most of us find that we’ve 
wandered from God’s path, Lent becomes that second chance, or do-over, to “return to God with our whole heart.”  
 

As you journey through this annual second chance, remember that each step brings you closer to the welcoming arms of 
our loving God. Pray for His mercy to flood your heart this year. Be strong. Confess. Decide to change more and more for 
God. 

 
 

Fr. Dermot Roache, SMA, Chaplain 

http://www.kofc1345.org/


Council Officers 2023-2024 
Chaplain:  Fr. Dermot Roache  347-259-5578 
Grand Knight: Charles Hollis, FDD  201-314-8599 
Deputy Grand Knight: Bob Knott   201-675-2802 
Chancellor: Justin Miller  201-421-8915 
Warden:  Bill Flores   917-544-2322 
Recorder:  Jim Callahan  201-655-2634 
Treasurer:  Arturo Ilano  917-288-8407 
Advocate:  Richard Oldfield  201-220-7127 
Financial Secretary: Kenneth Armellino, PGK 516-220-9333 
Inside Guard: Frank Apablaza  201-362-0770 
Outside Guard: Anthony Marti  917-602-3797 
Trustee, 1 year: Steven Martin, DD  201-669-8236 
Trustee, 2 year: Brian O’Dowd  201-390-7968 
Trustee, 3 year: Frank Gallacher, PGK, PFN 201-357-2683 
Lecturer:  Dr. Geoffrey Saddock  201-387-0240 
Insurance Agent: Ciriaco (JoJo) Gelera FICF 201-725-2638 
District Deputy: Steven Martin  201-669-8236 
 

Council Chairmen 2023-2024 
Church Activities:  Vacant 
Community Affairs:  Kenneth Armellino   516-220-9333 
Council Activities:  Steve Martin, PGK II   201-669-8236 
Council Reservation:  Kenneth Armellino, PGK  516-220-9333 
Family Activities:  Steve Martin, PGK II   201-669-8236 
Feeding Homeless:  John Scalice   201-338-2789 
March for Life:  Gerry Flood, PGK  914-343-5508 
Murray Scholarship:  Steve Martin, PGK II   201-669-8236 
Membership:  Justin Miller  201-421-8916 
Newsletter Editor:  Mike Rowley   201-280-8727 
Parish Roundtable:  Ken Armellino, PGK   516-220-9333 
Program Director:  Bob Knott   201-675-2802 
Publicity:   Ken Armellino, PGK   516-220-9333 
Respect for Life:  Vacant    
Retention:  Brian O’Dowd   201-385-2859 
Retreat:   Tony Tulli    732-608-0784 
Scholarship:  Dr. Geoffrey Sadock   201-387-0240 
Healing & Wake:  Jim Callahan   201-655-2634 
SMA Mission Rep:  Innocent Amaefule   973-449-2808 
St. John Church Rep:  Bob Knott    201-675-2802 
St. Mary Church Rep: Brian O’Dowd   201-385-2859 
Webmaster:  Brian O’Dowd  201-385-2859 
 

Twin-Boro Columbian Club Officers 2023-2024 
President:  Steve Martin, DD, PGK II 201-669-8236 
Vice President: Mike Rowley - 201-280-8727 
Secretary:  Tom Formoso  201-707-9890 
Treasurer:  Adrian Miller  201-803-0388 
Trustee:  Bob Feigle   551-265-9747 
Trustee:  Anthony Marti  917-602-3797 
Trustee:  Paul Hecker  201-207-1051 

 

Columbiette Officers 2023-2024 
President:  Genine Armellino  917-992-2011 
Vice-President: Maureen Italiano  201-916-1404 
Secretary:  Janet Maniscalco  201-417-0999 
Financial Sec: Nancy Hecker  201-207-0891 
Treasurer:  Michele Sciarrino  201-387-2916 
Sentinel:  Lisa Howell  201-280-4469 
Immed Past Pres: Laura Labetti  201-788-5971 

 
Boy Scouts – Troop #1345  

Charter Executive – Rich Merkovsky  201-494-9912 
Charter Organization Representative – Jason Reeves 732-403-1943 
Scoutmaster – Arthur Rosenberger   201-310-4541 
 
 
 
 
 

Knight Times Newsletter 
Editor: Mike Rowley  
Email: koc1345newsletter@gmail.com  
Send correspondence to: Mike Rowley, P. O. Box 211, Dumont, NJ 
07628. 
Knight Times, digitally published monthly, is the official publication of 
St. John’s Council #1345, K of C.  Information contained therein does 
not necessarily purport to represent the views of the Knights of 
Columbus at large. Subscription is to all members in good standing.  

 
Healing and Wake Report 

As of February 28, 2024 
Bold indicates new name or a change in condition. 
To add a name, please call Jim Callahan: 201-655-2634. 

Notice: The Healing List for members, family and friends of members 
will be updated every 3 months and names will be removed from the 
list after 3 months. If you want a name to remain/be placed back on 
the list, please email Jim Callahan at: jmc712@aol.com. 

 
Members 

-Don Wuertz  -Brian O’Dowd  
-Dan Taylor  -Larry Rivera, PGK  
-Fred Schuldt  -Michael Siano  
-Lou Sciarrino  -Jeff Martin  
-John Graham  -Joseph Welsh 
-Mike Cremin  -Father Dermot Roache, Chaplain 
-Andrew Santulli 
  

 
Relatives & Friends 

-Janet Trawinski, wife of Edward A. Trawinski, Jr. 
-Fr. Ray Filipski, priest at St. John's Church 
-Sr. Ann Murray, sister of our late Fr. Murray 
-Nancy Florio, wife of Ken Florio 
-Nancy Hecker, wife of Paul Hecker 
-Janice Forlini, Columbiette 
-Mary McGowan, wife of Gerald McGowan 
-Joyce Tyson, mother of Michelle Sciarrino 
-Millie Healy, wife of Marty Healy, PGK 
-Ann Meyer, wife Herb Meyer, FSD  
-Barbara McEllen, Columbiette 
-Nina DiCostanzo, Columbiette 
-Maryjo Harris, wife of Emil Harris 
-Isaac Alcantara, friend of Jim Callahan 
-John Roache, father of Fr. Dermot Roache 
-Dyane Guardino, daughter of Columbiette, Annette Rogie  
-Cathy Hollis, wife of Chuck Hollis, GK 
-Roger Carney, brother of Maureen Italiano 
 

Wake 
-None 
 

Organ Donor Program 
Brothers, with your family and friends, become an Organ Donor.  
The life you save is precious, and could be family, a relative, or a 
friend.  Sign up at: www.registerme.org/knights or with Greg Ryan, 
201-919-2535 

mailto:koc1345newsletter@gmail.com
mailto:jmc712@aol.com
http://www.registerme.org/knights


Deputy Grand Knight’s Report 
As this newsletter comes to you, we will already have had our 
Lenten Saturday mass at St. Mary's in Dumont. The Lenten 
mass at St. John's will be March 16th at 9 am. After that mass 
anyone willing and able can come to assist at the NJ Veteran's 
Home for the monthly mass the Knights sponsor there. Also, 
on Thursday, February 29th, Jim Callaghan's class at St. John's 
CCD is doing a prayer service for peace and an end to violence, 
in the main church at 7 pm. Knights and Columbiettes can 
support this by our attendance.  
 

Wow! March this year is a busy month - our Fish Fry is March 
1st, also Rosary and Holy Hour at St. Mary's at 6 pm and 
Eucharistic Adoration all night at St. John's. Get out your 
marching shoes and greenery for Sunday, March 10th, as our 
council steps off in the Bergen Irish parade! On Friday, March 
15th come to Tommy Fox's to learn about the ASPG Pilgrimage 
that includes Mike Rowley's 600-mile cycling journey from 
Nice to Lourdes. Let's once again support the ASPG and this 
special fundraiser as best we can! 
 

As we fondly remember Matt Connell and realize the need to 
step up and continue the fight for life, I have enclosed a 
document inviting us to a pro-life conference in Nutley, NJ on 
Saturday, March 23rd. Mercy House and Good Counsel Homes 
will have representatives speaking there. 

 

Bob Knott, Deputy Grand Knight 
 

Twin Boro Columbian Club Report 
Thanks to everyone’s help, we continue to be able to make 
improvements in the Council Hall. Currently, we are working 
on some improvements to the bar area which should be 
evident in the coming weeks. These improvements are only 
possible because of the revenues generated by renting our 
Hall, which is one of the best places (both price wise and 
aesthetically) to host an affair in this area. Please feel free to 
recommend our Hall to your friends if they are looking for a 
place to host an event, including weddings. As always, we need 
help. Please call me at 201-669-8236 if you can assist us as a 
server or bartender.     

 

Steven Martin, Proud TBCC President 
 

English as a Second Language Program 
Brothers and Sister Columbiettes, St. John’s Council has a long 
history of helping those in our community who are in need.  
Bergenfield Public Library’s English as a Second Language (ESL) 
Program is in desperate need of volunteer tutors.  The Program 
provides an online training program and all materials.  
Currently, Brother Bill Flores is volunteering, and I have 
volunteered in the past.  The program provides students with 
one of the most important tools they need to improve their 
chances to gain meaningful employment and better support 
themselves and their families – a grasp of the English language.  
No prior experience or training is necessary to become a tutor.  
If you are able to volunteer time once a week and are 
interested in this opportunity to help others, please contact 
Bill Flores at 917-544-2322 or Rich Oldfield at 201-220-7127. 

 
 

Columbiette Report 
“Up every mornin' just to keep a job 
I gotta fight my way through the hustlin' mob 
Sounds of the city poundin' in my brain 
While another day goes down the drain” 
(The Vogues, 1966) 
 

BINGO!  Did you get your reservation in for our SPRINGO 
BINGO EVENT?   
 

It will be on Sunday, April 28th at the Council hall.  Doors open 
at 2 pm and Bingo starts at 3:30 pm. The cost is $20 per person, 
the price includes one bingo board (3 sheets per board for 11 
games).  Additional sheets are available for $5.00.  Dessert, 
coffee and tea included, and a cash bar is available. Adults 
only, reservations required!  For reservations call Jill @ 201-
280-6667 or Jill.Moriarty@yahoo.com or Nina @ 201-338-
2617 or NinaD70@aol.com.   
 

We are always looking for new members. Do you know anyone 
who would be interested in becoming a Columbiette? Talk 
with your friends and neighbors and have them join in the fun 
while supporting those in need. For membership information 
please contact President Genine Armellino @917-992-2011 or 
email her at genine810@yahoo.com.  
 

Wishing all a very Happy & Blessed Easter. 
 

Peace, Roberta Elwell, Past President  
 

Collection to Assist Mercy House 
Mercy House, operated by the Archdiocese of Newark, is a 
welcoming space and a resource and referral center serving 
the needs of the community. There are three Mercy Houses: 
Newark, Jersey City and Elizabeth, and one is opening in 
Bogota, Bergen County in the near future.   
 

Please help us collect supplies on behalf of Mercy House.  They 
are in most need of the following supplies: Baby Diapers (size 
3-5T) • Baby wipes • Baby clothing • Car seats • Strollers •  
Canned tuna, salmon, chicken • Cereal • Pasta & pasta sauce • 
Peanut butter • Oatmeal • Shelf-stable milk • Housewares • 
ShopRite and Amazon Gift cards.  
 

Starting Sunday, March 3rd through Easter, items can be 
dropped off at: 

• Tri-Valley Family Restaurant, Knickerbocker Rd 
Dumont; 

• Big Jim's Pizzeria, New Milford; 

• Schrieber's Deli, Kinderkamack Road, Oradell. 
 

Dine and Donate Fundraiser to Support Mercy House 
St John's Council 1345 and Tri-Valley Family Restaurant in 
Dumont are teaming up every Tuesday in March to raise funds 
for a vehicle for Mercy House to pick donations and drive those 
in need to appointments. 
 

Mention this fundraiser and 15% of your dine-in, take out, or 
delivery order will go to this fundraiser. 
 

Please contact Jim Callahan at 201-655-2634 for information 
on the collection and fundraiser for mercy House. 
 

 



Dates to Remember  
(Events are at the Council unless noted otherwise) 

Fri, Mar 1st Recitation of the Rosary at St. Mary’s 
Church – 6:05 pm; Holy Hour/Eucharistic 
Adoration at St. John’s - 8:30 pm 

Fri, Mar 1st  Fish Fry – 6:00 pm  
Sun, Mar 10th Bergen Irish Parade - 1:30 pm; Corn beef 

sandwiches at the Council afterwards.   
Sat, Mar 16th Lenten Mass at St. John's – 9:00 am; 

followed by Mass at NJ Veterans' Home in 
Paramus – 10:00 am (Volunteers needed, 
contact DGK Bob Knight) 

Mon, Mar 18th Council Meeting – 8:00 pm 
Wed, Mar 20th Columbiettes Meeting – 7:30 pm 
Sat, Mar 23rd Irish Night – 7 pm to 11 pm   

Troop 1345 meets every Tuesday at 7:45 pm 
 

Eucharistic Adoration  
DGK Bob Knott asks that you contact him at 201-675-2802 or 
email him at knottrj@optimum.net if interested in St. John’s 
overnight Eucharistic Adoration.   
 
 

Next Council Meeting - Monday, March 18th 
Our next Council meeting will be held on Monday, March 18th at 
8 pm. Prior minutes can be reviewed by going to KofC1345.org 
and selecting “Minutes” from the left-hand side. When 
prompted, enter “1345” for the user and “armour” (case 
sensitive) for the password. 
 
 

2023-24 St. John’s Council Scholarship Program 
The St. John’s Council Scholarship Program is meant to provide 
the opportunity for the children and grandchildren of members 
in good standing.  Depending on the funds available in the 
Council scholarship fund, awards may be provided to: 

• elementary school graduate(s) accepted by a Catholic 
high school (for freshman year only),  

• high school graduate(s) accepted by a 
college/university (for freshman year only). 

Applications, instructions, and detailed eligibility requirements 
are available for download https://KofC1345.org.  
 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 
Support Mike’s Ride to Lourdes 2024 - Join the ASCPG 601 
family and friends at Tommy Fox’s on Friday, March 15th at 
7 pm for food, drink and entertainment by Fergus Begley and 
Friends; and the Mc Loughlin School of Irish Dance. Cost is 
$20, cash bar and 50/50 available. Proceeds to benefit Mike’s 
600-mile cycling journey from Nice to Lourdes during Easter 
week raising funds for the Irish Pilgrimage Trust and our own 
American Special Children’s Pilgrimage Group.  See flyer. 
 

Guest Speaker on the Passion of Christ - On March 18th at 
6:30 pm, Bill Deegan will talk about the medical aspect of Our 
Lord's suffering on Calvary prior to the regularly scheduled 
Council meeting. 
 

Blood Drive – The next blood drive is Monday, March 25th 
from 2 pm to 7 pm at the Knights of Columbus Council (61 
Armour Place, Dumont).   This is an easy way to save multiple 
lives. An appointment is encouraged to donate.    You can 
schedule your appointment at: 
https://donor.cbsblood.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedul
e/57464 or call Vitalant at 877-258-4825. 
 

Friday Social Concert - Coming back to the Council to 
perform on Friday, April 19th is Richard Kearney with a new 
band, The Old Guys. Also, Tommy Walker will make a special 
appearance. This will be a fundraiser (suggested donation of 
$10) supporting our charitable funds, because where there is 
a need, there is a Knight! Doors open at 7 pm and the show 
starts at 7:30 pm.  Cash bar and 50/50 available. 
 

Comedy Night – Join us Friday, April 13th as we present a 
professional comedy variety show that will surely leave you 
laughing.  Showtime is 8 pm, doors open at 7 pm.  We will 
have hero sandwiches and assorted snacks.  Tap beer, wine 
and soda are included, as well as a cash bar for all else.  
Based on last year’s response we expect this event to be 
filled to capacity, so be sure to get your reservations in early! 
RSVP REQUIRED! Email kofc1345reservations@gmail.com or 
call or text Ken at 516-220-9333 to RSVP. Only $40 per 
person.  See the enclosed flyer for details. Invite your friends! 
 

Guest Speaker Ed Camp - We are honored to be able to 
present Ed Camp as a speaker on Sunday, April 14th at 2:00 
pm. Ed is a Bergenfield native who starred in several sports 
at St. Cecilia’s High School and was a college athlete. He then 
rose through the ranks officiating basketball and football, 
reaching the NFL having a remarkably long career, topped off 
by officiating at the Super Bowl. Look for more details to 
follow in April’s Knight Times. 
 
Chili Cook-Off Fundraiser - Calling all Chili Cooks! We are 
looking to have a Chili Cook-Off fundraiser in the Spring and 
want to see how your recipe stacks up against the 
competition! If you think you have a winning recipe and 
would like to help the Council fund its activities, please 
contact Rich Oldfield at 201-220-7127. More details to follow 
in a future newsletter.  

mailto:knottrj@optimum.net
https://kofc1345.org/
https://donor.cbsblood.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/57464
https://donor.cbsblood.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/57464


HELP SUPPORT THE ASCPG and MIKE’S RIDE to LOURDES 2024! 
Since 1984, the Irish Pilgrimage Trust (IPT), has undertaken a week-long fundraising Cycle tour through the French 

countryside to arrive in Lourdes ahead of the IPT and ASCPG Easter Week Pilgrimages.  For this special 40th Cycle 

Anniversary, the IPT has invited Mike Rowley of KoC Council #1345 and ASCPG 601 to join over 90 cyclists and volunteers 

to ride in a 7-day, 600 mile CYCLE to LOURDES, starting from Nice, France on March 23, 2024 and arriving in Lourdes on 

Good Friday to join this year’s ASCPG Pilgrimage.  To help Mike raise funds for this incredible Cycle and raise awareness 

and support for the American Special Children’s Pilgrimage Group (ASCPG), join us on Friday, March 15th from 7 pm to 

10 pm at Tommy Fox’s (Bergenfield, NJ) for Mike’s Ride to Lourdes 20024 Send-off Party. The entrance fee is $20 and 

includes food and entertainment by Fergus Begley and Friends and the Mc Loughlin School of Irish Dance.  A cash bar 

and 50/50 available. Mike will gladly bring to Lourdes any prayer intentions of hope or healing which will be offered at 

the Grotto of Our Lady of Lourdes.  Come out to Tommy’s for a fun night and meet the 601 family and our pilgrims!   

                                                 

The ASCPG was founded by Gerry and Rosemarie Flood in 1995 to provide fully supported Easter 

Week pilgrimages to Lourdes, France for children and young adults of all faiths, with special physical 

and developmental needs, free of charge. During the week, pilgrims have opportunities to visit the 

Grotto of Our Lady of Lourdes, attend fun-filled masses and meet other pilgrimage groups from 

England, Ireland, Scotland, Wales, the West Indies, Romania, Croatia, Belgium, Spain & Italy.  The many volunteer 

helpers, nurses, doctors, and a talented youth group care for pilgrims throughout the incredible week-long journey.  

Volunteers pay the cost of their travel and lodging, however, the cost to send a pilgrim to Lourdes each year is around 

$5,000.  The ASCPG mission continues because of the incredible generosity of our volunteers, individual donors, faith-

based charitable organizations, parishes, and local businesses.  Please consider donating to Mike’s Ride to Lourdes 2024 

and the ASCPG pilgrimages. For more information about the ASCPG and its mission, see: https://www.ascpg-lourdes.org/   

Primary Sponsorships: $250 – Your name or that of a loved one displayed prominently on the front a custom-made 

cycling jersey to be worn on a day of the week-long Cycle to Lourdes 2024 and while in Lourdes.   

Individual Donor: $100 - Your name, or that of a loved one, displayed on the back of the jersey.    

Other Donation – donations of any size are gratefully accepted.   

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

ASCPG Benefactor 

Primary Sponsorship Name:________________________  or  Individual Donor Name: ____________________________  

Donation Amount:_________ Please include this form and send checks to: ASCPG, P.O. Box 633, Bergenfield, NJ 07621 or 

donate at: https://www.ascpg-lourdes.org/  or contact Mike directly at 201-280-8727.                                                      
ASCPG Tax ID Number: 22-3399832, Charities Reg. Number: CH1724000 

https://www.ascpg-lourdes.org/
https://www.ascpg-lourdes.org/


• Baby Diapers (size 3-5T)  

• Baby Wipes  

• Baby clothing  

• Car seats (current)  

• Strollers  

• Canned tuna, salmon, chicken  

• Cereal  
 

• Pasta & Pasta sauce  

• Peanut Butter  

• Oatmeal  

• Shelf-stable milk  

• Housewares  

• ShopRite and Amazon Gift cards 
 

Collection to Assist  
 

Dine & Donate 

Scan for 

Menu 

Open Daily 

6am – 9PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Johns’ Council #1345 of the Knights of Columbus is partnering with Tri-Valley 

Family Restaurant to assist Mercy House.  Mercy House, operated by the 

Archdiocese of Newark, is a welcoming space and resource and referral center 

serving the needs of the community. There are three Mercy Houses: Newark, 

Jersey City and Elizabeth, and one opening in Bogota, Bergen County in the near 

future.    There are two ways to help!! 

 

 

Mercy House is in need of the items listed below.   They can be dropped off 

through March 30th in the collection box located inside the Tri-Valley Family 

Restaurant.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mercy House is in need of a vehicle to collect donations.  Every Tuesday in March, 

mention this fundraiser and 15% of your dine-in, takeout, or delivery order will go 

to support Mercy House’s fundraiser to purchase a vehicle. 

 

 

 

 

 
For more information call Jim Callahan at 201-655-2634 

St. John’s Council #1345 

Bergenfield-Dumont, NJ 366 Knickerbocker Rd. 

Dumont, NJ 07628 

201-384-5044 

TriValleyRestaurant.com 



St. John’s Council #1345 

Bergenfield-Dumont, NJ 

Collection to Assist Mercy House  
 

• Baby Diapers (size 3-5T)  

• Baby Wipes  

• Baby clothing  

• Car seats (current)  

• Strollers  

• Canned tuna, salmon, chicken  

• Cereal  
 

• Pasta & Pasta sauce  

• Peanut Butter  

• Oatmeal  

• Shelf-stable milk  

• Housewares  

• ShopRite and Amazon  

Gift cards 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mercy House, operated by the Archdiocese of Newark is a welcoming space and 

resource and referral center serving the needs of the community. There are three 

Mercy Houses: Newark, Jersey City and Elizabeth, and one opening in Bogota, 

Bergen County in the near future. 

 

Mercy House is in need of the following items:    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

These items can be dropped off at any of the following locations though March 30th: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information call Jim Callahan at 201-655-2634 

366 Knickerbocker Rd. 

Dumont, NJ 07628 

TriValleyRestaurant.com 

Open Daily 

6am – 9pm 

281 Main St. 

New Milford, NJ 07646 

BigJimsPizzeria.com 

Open Daily 11am-8:45pm 

Friday till 9:30pm 

231 Kinderkamack Rd. 

Oradell, NJ 07649 

www.schreibersdeli.com 

Open M-Sat 7am-5pm 

Sun 8am-2pm 

 

http://www.schreibersdeli.com/


 

All this for only $40 per person! 
 

 

Knights of Columbus 
ST. JOHN’S COUNCIL No. 1345  

61 Armour Place, Dumont, NJ 07628 

 

Grand Knight Chuck Hollis invites you to  
 

IRISH NIGHT 

On 

Saturday March 23rd
 

From 

7:00 pm – 11:00 pm 
 

Join us for one of our most popular events.   The evening will consist of 

an authentic Irish menu including Irish Soda Bread and a sit-down dinner 

consisting of a Cheese Platter, Corned Beef, Cabbage, Bangers and Mash, 

coffee, tea and dessert.   
 

Tap beer, wine, and soda are included.  All else cash bar available. 
 

Let’s not forget featuring LIVE ENTERTAINMENT by 
 

 

Last year's event was filled to capacity, so be sure to get your reservations in early! RSVP 
REQUIRED! Call or text Ken A. at 1-516-220-9333 or email kofc1345reservations@gmail.com 

to RSVP. 

 
 

 

mailto:kofc1345reservations@gmail.com


 



Janet regensburgJanet regensburg

john geminijohn gemini

Comedy
NightNight

St. John's Council #1345
61 Armour Pl., Dumont, NJ

SATURDAY APRIL 13TH 
SHOW TIME 8PM
(DOORS OPEN 7PM)

INCLUDES HERO SANDWICHES, ASSORTED
SNACKS, TAP BEER, WINE, AND SODA. 

ALL ELSE CASH BAR
$40 PP (PAY AT THE DOOR)

RSVP REQUIRED! 
CALL OR TEXT KEN A. AT 1-516-220-9333 OR 

EMAIL KOFC1345RESERVATIONS@GMAIL.COM 
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